
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held a meeting with the Executive 
Board for developing students to the researcher session 1/2019 

On January 7th, 2019, Asst. Prof. Dr. Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, Dean of the Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences held the meeting with the Executive Board for developing 
students to the researcher on session 1/2019. This meeting concern about preparing the 
arrangement on the 2nd National Academic Conference and Presentation for undergraduates 
from the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, publishing the academic researches of 
the students for acknowledging to everyone and promoting to the International level. 

This 2nd National Academic Conference and Presentation for undergraduates in Humanities 
and Social Sciences will hold on January 19th, 2019 at the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University. 

  

 

 


